
scholarship
$2500

The California Association of Professional Employees (CAPE) represents 
more than 2,700 Los Angeles County professional employees working in 
hundreds of job classi�cations, including engineers at the Department of 
Public Works. To highlight the professional opportunities for students and 
graduates available through the county, CAPE is sponsoring a $2,500 
scholarship for CSULA engineering and planning students.

For more information about a professional career with the County of Los 
Angeles, visit the CAPE website at www.CAPEunion.org.

For more information about the 2017-18 CAPE/CSU Career Track 
Scholarship, contact T. Fox – Professional Placement Coordinator 
TFox2@cslanet.calstatela.edu 

CAPE Career Track Scholarship Available to 
CSULA Engineering Students


